
Keith Engineering Design, Inc. acquires Midwest Engineering 

Professionals 

October 26, 2022

We are excited to announce that Keith Engineering Design, Inc. (KED) has acquired Midwest 
Engineering Professionals (MEP). 

“This partnership brings additional experienced personnel, thereby strengthening our firm 
capabilities,” said Brian Keith, KED President. “We are committed to continuing our core values of 
providing exceptional customer service through individualized client attention and responsive 
communication.” 

With this, Keith Engineering Design, Inc. welcomes three new team members with over 84 years of 
combined experience: 

Ryan Holmes, PE 
Senior Mechanical Engineer 
Ryan brings 36 years of engineering experience, having held roles as a project engineer, project 
manager, senior mechanical engineer, and president/founder of MEP. 

Curtis Teutsch, PE 
Senior Electrical Engineer 
Curtis Teutsch has 28 years of experience as an electrical engineer, bringing a wealth of knowledge 
and real-world experience to the team, having held roles as a project engineer, senior electrical 
engineer, and project manager. 

Luke Knapp, PE LEED GA 
Senior Mechanical Engineer 
Luke Knapp has 17 years of experience as a mechanical engineer at MEP, as well as prior 
experience in Mechanical Engineering. He has held roles as a senior mechanical engineer, project 
engineer, and project manager. Luke has been involved in the ASHRAE Organization for 17 years. 
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